I obicction to 2021/3839/P

From: Carlie Newman <

Sent: 31 October 2021 19:58
To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: re. Howitt Close: Planning application

Reference 2021/3839/P

I am particularly concerned at the raising of the height of the building.

I am across the communal gardens in Belsize Grove and we already have loss of sunlight
due to the trees. The elevation proposed will block light and sunlight from the communal
gardens and also from my flat.

This is an historic Art Deco building and should not be altered in the manner proposed.

Thanks
Carlie Newman



